
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

OFFICE OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 
 

Insurance Building, PO Box 43113  Olympia, Washington 98504-3113  (360) 902-0555 
 
July 5, 2024 

 
Honorable Jay Inslee 
 
Honorable June Robinson 
Honorable Lynda Wilson 
Honorable Mark Mullet 
Honorable Mark Schoesler 
Senate Ways & Means Committee 
 
Honorable Steve Tharinger 
Honorable Peter Abbarno 
House Capital Budget Committee 
 
Honorable Timm Ormsby 
Honorable Chris Corry 
House Appropriations Committee 
 
Dear Governor Inslee and Honorable Members: 
 
Pursuant to Section 135(10), Chapter 475, Laws of 2023, I am pleased to transmit the Naselle Youth 
Camp Task Force Final Report prepared by Kauffman & Associates, Inc. for the Office of Financial 
Management.  

If you have questions, please contact Max Brown, Organization Strategy & Performance Consultant, 
at (360) 790-2630 or max.brown@ofm.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

David Schumacher 
Director 
 
cc: Susan Howson, Staff Coordinator, Senate Ways & Means Committee 
 Michael Bezanson, Capital Budget Coordinator, Senate Ways & Means Committee 

Kelci Karl-Robinson, Staff Coordinator, House Capital Budget Committee 
Dave Johnson, Staff Coordinator, House Appropriations Committee 
Nona Snell, Budget Director, OFM 

 Max Brown, Organizational Strategy and Performance Consultant, OFM 
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